
July 11, 2017  

Chilton County Master Gardeners 

Guest Speakers: Amanda and Lee Borden, Fall and Winter Gardens 

 Sondra Henley opened the meeting at 9:34am 

Pat Farmer gave the Treasurer’s report: Beginning balance $4680.37, No outstanding checks. 
Ending balance $4458.91. Harriett Jackson made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s report. 
Lanell Baker made the second.  All approved. Motion carried. 

Kimberly Lyn presented the June meeting minutes. Elizabeth York made the motion to accept 
the minutes. Lindy Helton made the second.  All approved. Motion carried. 

Trisha Williams presented 3 interns Master Gardener certification: Fay Collins, Sherry Ray and 
Elaine Webb. 

Sondra reminded the group that there will not be a 2017 August Expo. Sondra asked 
membership to think of ideas that would help members keep their certification by acquiring 
the required volunteer hours. She passed out slips of papers for idea submissions. 

Sondra advised the members that Alan Reed is suffering from cancer. She suggested sending 
him cards to encourage him during his treatments. 

Committee Reports: 

Extension office work day scheduled for 7/20/17 7:00 am Misc items to be installed or 
pruned. 

Demo Garden can use some volunteers for maintenance.  

Meeting adjourned 11:20 am


